
18th December, 1928.

Dr. P. C. Harrison,
Faculty of Graduate Study,

Pathological Institute,
McGill University.

Dear Dr. Harrison,

Have you made any progress with the

reorganization plans of the Faculty of Graduate

Studies? Has your Committee met, and shall we have

a report soon?

Sincerely yours

Acting Principal.
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